Addressing the NSW Independent Planning Commission,
Coal seam gas mining is objectively harmful to not only local rural communities, but the entirely of the Australian population who are in some way connected to the Great Artesian Basin, and even more importantly disadvantaged communities and countries globally who suffer as a result of exponentially worsening climate change. To use goal seam gas as an economic recovery plan for the COVID recession would be a serious moral failing on the part of the Australian government – further to that, renewable energies are a completely economically viable source of energy for Australia, and voters are aware of the Government’s motivation for supporting the mining industry further into the future. 
